Cindy Howden

From: 28(1)

rom:

Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2021 5:37 PM
To: Terina Shaw

Subject: [External email] Re: Yes | voted against
Categories: Oil and Gas

Terina

Thank you. It is good to hear that there are people who still understand how important the oil and gas industry is to our

survival. Not only in Regina but Canada as a whole.
28(1)

On Jan 23, 2021, at 5:13 PM, Terina Shaw <TSHAW @regina.ca> wrote:
Hi,

| would like to personally tell you | was very upset about this motion.
| was on John Gormley expressing my disappointment.
This is going to city council meeting on Wednesday, 2 councillors have changed there vote.

Terina Shaw
Councillor Ward 7
City of Regina

Ph: 306-777-7175

C: 306-552-6832
Email: tshaw@regina.ca

=

DISCLAIMER: The information transmitted is intended only for the addressee and may contain
confidential, proprietary and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, distribution or other use



of or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is prohibited. If you received this in error,
please contact the sender and delete or destroy this message and any copies.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.






